
 

 

 
 
 
Dear BRHS Staff/Faculty,           September 2022 
 
On behalf of the BRHS PTO Board of Trustees, welcome back to the 2022-2023 school year! Partnering with 
families and staff is crucial and we encourage us all to stay connected and informed by following our district and 
BRHS PTO website for important updates. Stay up to date on the latest BRHS PTO news by liking us on Facebook!  
 
We hope that you will all consider joining the BRHS PTO for only $15! And we’re excited to bring back our BTSN 
in-person dinner for faculty and staff. Please click here to become a member of the BRHS PTO and to RSVP for 
the BTSN dinners. 
 

*** DEADLINE:  Please RSVP by Friday, September 23rd to attend either or both BTSN dinners *** 
 

Did you know? The mission of the BRHS PTO is to support educational and charitable purposes for the benefit of 
all BRHS students, staff, and the community by promoting the educational, cultural, social, and physical welfare of 
students, recognizing and supporting students, parents, teachers, and administrators, and assisting BRHS families 
in need. 

Did you know? BRHS PTO’s largest philanthropic program continues to be Senior Awards ($500) and Honorariums 
($250) given to graduating seniors who have made an impact on the school community.    

• BRHS PTO granted $13,250 in Awards & Honorariums (a 30% increase) to 25 Class of 2022 graduates 
 

Did you know? The BRHS PTO is a recognized 501(c)(3) tax exempt organization. Donations to BRHS PTO are tax 
deductible and donation receipts will be provided upon request. 

 
A few reminders as we begin the 2022-2023 school year: 

1. PTO membership for staff/faculty is only $15. 
2. You must be a paid PTO Member to participate in the BTSN dinners. Our hope is that you will join the 

PTO to support our efforts for all we do for BRHS. 
3. To ensure we order enough food for the BTSN dinners, all staff/faculty MUST sign up prior to 9/23! 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. And don’t forget to check out our Panther 
Spirit Wear here. The greater the membership, the more we can continue to provide the following programs 
and events for our BRHS Staff:  Back-To-School Night (BTSN) catered dinners, Teacher Appreciation Week 
treats, Teacher mini grants, Teacher of the Year Awards, and much more!  
 
We look forward to an amazing 2022–2023 school year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Sue Rogalsky 
BRHS PTO President 
shirtkat@aol.com 

Adriana D’Arco 
BRHS PTO Co-Vice President 
adriana@chic-mama.com 

 

Become a Member of the BRHS PTO! 
 

 

https://hs.brrsd.org/parent-resources/parent-organizations/pto
https://www.facebook.com/groups/354062118405289/?ref=share
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeCjUFNatLHTFi0Y0nBzm2Zva3Uj4TbowIfs8m5CkTko7Rk_g/viewform?usp=sf_link
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSenI6bCKshsuCKaF9JuGG4PpfBimkLvhIviRS36uR1a0rqRag/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSenI6bCKshsuCKaF9JuGG4PpfBimkLvhIviRS36uR1a0rqRag/viewform?usp=sf_link
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